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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

 

Tuesday 23rd May 2023                    

Educational Visit to London 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of the children’s study of our unit in Geography we have organised an 

educational visit to see some of the famous landmarks in London. The purpose 

of this visit is for the children to understand the key landmarks in London and 

to recognise travel and transport in urban areas. 

Year 1 will visit London on Thursday 22nd June 2023.  We will depart from 

Mayespark at 9.00am and travel by bus and train to Green Park, returning at 

approximately 3.30pm.  

Children will need to be in their classroom at 8.40am. Please ensure your child 

is wearing their school uniform with sensible shoes for walking. They will also 

need a small rucksack, which they can carry their lunch in. Please ensure if it is 

a hot day, they bring a sunhat and apply sunscreen from home. 
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All year 1 children are entitled to a free packed lunch from school but we must 

know in advance if you would like a packed lunch to be provided. Please 

indicate whether you would like a free packed lunch provided by the school 

on the form below.   

If you are providing your child with a packed lunch, please ensure it does not 

contain sweets and fizzy drinks and any products containing nuts. We also 

request you to send your child with a bottle of water that can be sipped 

throughout the day.  

Please complete the consent form below and return it to the class teacher by 

Monday 5th June 2023.  

We would like some parents to accompany us on this visit, please let us know 

if you are available to help. Not all parents who volunteer will be able to 

accompany us, as there are limited spaces so names will be drawn from a hat.  

If you are selected, please do commit as we rely on the correct ratio of helpers 

to make educational visits successful.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Kaur, Miss Zehra and Miss Rouf 

 

 

 Please cut here and return the slip below 

Educational Visit to London 

Thursday 22nd June 2023  

Child’s name:        Class:     

I give permission for my child to attend the visit London 

I would like to order a free school packed lunch       Yes                No   

If needed, I can accompany the class on this visit     Yes                No   

Signed:  ____________________________________   Parent/Carer      

Emergency contact: ___________________________ 


